
From: Dave Ross [mailto:dross@mott.ca]  
Sent: Saturday, September 05, 2015 10:28 AM 
To: infoAT 
Subject: proposed extension of lease 
 
 
 
 
Can you kindly forward this to all members of the Board of Governors on my behalf -  
 
I was rather surprised to read today (Toronto Star) that the CNEA is strongly considering extending the 
lease for Muzik to 2034 without an open and competitive process.  Surely in this age of transparency, the 
Board will not conduct business in such a questionable manner. 
 
This would be an exceptionally worrisome move, both in perception and in fact, if it were to be 
allowed.  It is my understanding that Musik is currently enjoying a particularly favourable lease.  This 
tremendous City owned asset shouldn’t continue to be leased without a fair and open process which 
would maximize its value to the taxpayers and not just one insider. 
 
 
Dave Ross  
241 Lee Ave. 
Toronto, ON 
M4E 2P4 
 

CC (b) 
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